
Health Professions Council 

Communications Committee, 24
th

 May 2006 

 

Stakeholder Communications Proposal  

 

Executive Summary and Recommendations 

 

Introduction 

 

Following the resignation of Sarah Dawson in February 2006, Tamsin Leigh has been 

appointed as Stakeholder Manager. This proposal has been drafted to expand upon the 

Communications Workplan and detail the way in which the department will communicate 

with stakeholders this financial year. A full Stakeholder Management strategy will be 

presented at the next Communications Committee for Committee members to note.  

 

Decision 

 

The Council/Committee is asked to agree the following: Stakeholder Management Proposal.  

  

Background information 

 

None 

 

Resource implications 

 

None 

 

Financial implications 

 

Detailed in Communications budget  

 

Appendices 

 

None 

 

Date of paper 

 

24
th

 May 2006 
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